
Subject : SchoolCash Online Announcement - Echeck Update 

Hi, 

SchoolCash Online uses the most trusted and secure providers to offer eCheck transactions with instant 

account verification per the ACH network requirements. Our current provider will soon be discontinuing 

their service and we will be transitioning to a new service provider who will be offering the same level of 

service and security for parents using the eCheck payment option.   

Note: This will only affect the parents who are using “Echeck” as their method of payment.  

With this update there will be no disruption in service for parents or your school. The new service will be 

as easy as it always has been. 

The update should be completed around December 20, 2022. 

Below highlights the few changes that parents will see when verifying their account using the new 

service provider.  

 

Echeck Payment Selection Method: 

 

 

 

Selecting an Institution: 



 

 

 

 

Entering Credentials: 

 



 

 

We have attached an email template that you should send to all the parents at your school informing 

them of the change.  

 

Let us know if you have any questions.   


